

Angela McCormack Clerk to Thornton Steward Parish Meeting Our Ref: 21/00070/LBC
Case Officer: Natalie Snowball

Direct Dial: 01748 901127

Email: natalie.snowball@richmondshire.gov.uk

15 February 2021

Dear Sir/Madam,

Listed Building Consent for Conversion of East Part of Stable Block to Offices at Stable Block And Adjoining Gate Piers, Danby Hall, Middleham, North Yorkshire, DL8 4PX

The Council has received the above application. Details of the proposal and all of the submitted documents can be viewed using the link below:

https://planning.richmondshire.gov.uk/online-applications/applicationDetails.do?activeTab=externalDocuments&keyVal=QNN0EYNAFOC00

I would be pleased to receive your Council's observations on this proposal at your earliest convenience, and in any case not later than 8 March 2021 so that these may be taken into consideration. If you require any further information about the proposal then please contact Natalie Snowball who is the Case Officer dealing with this application. The Case Officer's contact details are set out above.

This application falls within the Council's Scheme of Delegation and at this stage it is expected that it will be determined by the Planning and Community Development Manager.

Please send your reply to <u>Planning.Enquiries@richmondshire.gov.uk</u> If no reply is received by the above date, it will be assumed you have no observations to offer and the application will proceed to determination.

Yours sincerely

Rhona Marsh

Technical Support Officer



Angela McCormack
Clerk to Thornton Steward Parish
Meeting

Our Ref: 21/00069/FULL Case Officer: Natalie Snowball

Direct Dial: 01748 901127

Email: natalie.snowball@richmondshire.gov.uk

15 February 2021

Dear Sir/Madam,

Full Planning Permission for Conversion of East Part of Stable Block to Offices at Stable Block And Adjoining Gate Piers, Danby Hall, Middleham, North Yorkshire, DL8 4PX

The Council has received the above application. Details of the proposal and all of the submitted documents can be viewed using the link below :

https://planning.richmondshire.gov.uk/online-applications/applicationDetails.do?activeTab=externalDocuments&keyVal=QNN0EQNAFOB00

I would be pleased to receive your Council's observations on this proposal at your earliest convenience, and in any case not later than 8 March 2021 so that these may be taken into consideration. If you require any further information about the proposal then please contact Natalie Snowball who is the Case Officer dealing with this application. The Case Officer's contact details are set out above.

This application falls within the Council's Scheme of Delegation and at this stage it is expected that it will be determined by the Planning and Community Development Manager.

Please send your reply to <u>Planning.Enquiries@richmondshire.gov.uk</u> If no reply is received by the above date, it will be assumed you have no observations to offer and the application will proceed to determination.

Yours sincerely

Rhona Marsh

Technical Support Officer